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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

29th May, 1959
Your ref . NiS.Fuel 2652/58/3A

Dear Sir,

Hotorship "ECHODALE"

With reierence to your letter of the
30th April etating this vessel is now to be laid
up, attention is drawn te my letter to you on the
lst August, 1958. It is concluded arrangements
will be made for the auxiliary condenser water
end casting and both end covere to be renewed
before the vessel is again sent to sea.

I take thies opportunity to rem:nd you
that the Speciel Survey and Donkey Boiler Survey
will bedome due at the end of July next.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Claesification Committee

The Director of Stores,
Neval Store Departument,
Admiralty,

Whitehall, S.W.l.
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